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Dear MA lawmaker:

Last October, Pfizer spokeswoman Janine Small admitted to the European Parliament that the Covid-19 "vaccinations" do nothing to prevent the transmission of the virus. Therefore, these injections do not meet the definition of "vaccines."

In the short video below Ms. Small states that tests of Pfizer's Covid vaccines never confirmed that they stopped the transmission of the virus. This is proof that the Covid vaccines were never fit for purpose and should certainly never be mandated as a health measure.

https://rumble.com/v1nhpkq-eu-parliament-member-rob-roos-asked-a-pfizer-representative-at- a-hearing-if.html

Please do not mandate these non-vaccines for healthcare or EMT workers. In addition to having no health benefit for the recipient or the general public, they are linked to skyrocketing rates of myocarditis, Bells Palsy, blood clots, general immune suppression and even sudden death. The US government's own data at www.OpenVaers.com is abundant proof that the Covid-19 injections are the most dangerous and useless medical interventions of all time.

Americans deserve better than to be coerced into taking unsafe and ineffective experimental drugs in order to keep their jobs, especially when they do absolotely nothing to protect the health of the general public.

Thank you for protecting the health and human rights of the citizens of Massachustetts! Sincerely,
Ron Danklefs Hyde Park, MA
